Lutheran Preschool Play Date Recap

Our play date on August 19th was such a success! * We were thrilled to see so
many smiling faces and little feet running around. The children had an amazing
time playing together, making new friends, and enjoying the beautiful day. « *
We loved seeing our preschool families come together and are already looking
forward to the next one! Thank you to everyone who attended and helped make
it a fun-filled day! Keep your eyes open for more play dates. ¥*




